DENVER COIN CLUB
Meeting Minutes
June-24, 2010

President Theo Gould called meeting to order at 7:10 PM.

Members present: 38

Guests present: Charlie Watts, Connor Watts, Justin Roth, Leo Gabriel, Ron Auten

Old Business: 75th Anniversary wooden nickels have arrived. They are available for $3.00.

75" Anniversary Dinner will be held July 24, 2010, Saturday. Cost will be $10.00
for adults & $5.00 for juniors. The location is the Crowne Plaza Hotel at I-70 &
Chambers Road.

New Business: Bob Bair, who has presented numerous skits over the past year requested that
anyone who would like to be in one of his future skits sign up for future
productions.

Coin Shows:

Colorado Springs - July 2 - 4, 2010 at Phil Long Center
Aurora Coin Show July 31, 2010 at the Crowne Plaza Hotel
Dave Fox Show August 21, 2010 at the Jeffco Fairgrounds

Programs: Members gave little talks on coins & coin experiences:

Howard Hinsey showed some unusual coins & currency including wooden nickels from
various events around the U.S.

Justin Roth bought a tub of coins for $50.00 & found coins worth $1,500.00

Tom Oliver attended an auction where he picked up a Seated Dime along with a bog of other
coins for $5.00

Joe Coggin, who is a teacher, agreed to buy all the coins from a coin drive & add half the
value as a premium. Joe wound up getting the better of the deal

Bob Bair told a story about JFK’s visit to Berlin where he gave a speech containing a quote
that could be translated two different ways, either “I am a Berliner” or “I am a jelly donut”

Tom Keller told a story about a man who took a metal detector to the beach and found a 10-
Cent coin and a 1-cent coin both dated 2010, neither of which he could obtain from his bank

Ron Auten talked about some good buys he has obtained from Ebay

Theo Gould told a story about a man who contacted him about some inherited coins, which
were not very valuable. The man wanted to buy some gold coins. Theo advised him to learn
a little about coins prior to making a purchase

Alan Folkstad spoke about a 1925 Peace Dollar where the word GOD was very strong in
relation to the rest of the motto. He did some research and found that a mint employee
deliberately did this




Jerry Britton brought a coin he had obtained on a trip to Austria
Tom Oliver talked about being careful what you buy as he bought a gold coin he did not
recognize at an auction which he thought was a good deal due to its size until he looked it

over and discovered that it was as thin as a sheet of paper and only had 1/24"™ OZ of gold

Ron smith gave a little quiz from coin world, which was fun

Treasurer’s Report:
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George Van Trump called the auction assisted by Jack Denton and they did a fine job.

Meeting adjourned at 9:45 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Infantino, Secretary
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